Parent Involvement Report
April 18, 2019

As a result of the 2019 Parent Teacher Conferences conducted in February, the
schools reported the following participation:

Franklin Elementary -had 229 students represented during Parent Teacher
Conferences for Kindergarten.

Simpson Elementary- had 831 parents involved since the beginning of the new
year. 372 Parent Teacher conferences occurred in person, student-led, or by
phone. 161 attended the Math and Literacy night, 135 attended the All Pro Dads
event and 163 participated in the Easter lunch

Lincoln Elementary-had 463 parents/guardians involved since the beginning of
the new year. 302 parent/guardians participated in the spring Parent Teacher
conferences. 64 attended Honoring Excellence, 75 watched the play, and 22
participated in the Hype Rally.

Franklin-Simpson Middle School- had a total of 242 parent contacts. Team Honor
met with 40 parents, Team Courage had 27 parent contacts, Team Hope made 46
parent contacts, Team Integrity had 29 parent contacts, Team Respect had 25
parent contacts, Team Perseverance had 70 parent contacts, and Team Caring
made 3 parent contacts. Related Arts had 2 parent contacts.

Franklin-Simpson High School-had a total of 147 Parent Teacher Conferences.
Parent contact has been added to Weekly Overviews.

Franklin Simpson-West Campus- had a total of 24 students represented in
conferences.

Total Parents Involved= 1,936 This is a decrease from the Fall conferences.
However, it is an increase from the same time last year by 268 contacts. We will
continue to strive for ways to improve the communication with guardians. We
realize that engaging ALL stakeholders, especially our parents, will increase
student achievement.



